
 

 
 

 

  

 

REMINDER  -   Change of Bank -  New Account Number is 02 -0965 -0041642 -000  

 admin@fiordlandcollege.school.nz       THURSDAY 29 NOVEMBER 2018         Phone: 03 249-7819 

  FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

There has been considerable discussion 

recently about the looming teacher strike 
action in 2019, if the Government fails to 

satisfactorily address the issues facing our 
nationôs teachers.  NZ is facing a significant teaching 

crisis.  There are currently many schools with a staffing 

deficit for 2019.  Every day there are in excess of 40 
new vacancies from around the country advertised in 

the Education Gazette.  In spite of this, I am pleased to 
report, Fiordland College is fully staffed for 2019, with 

high quality teachers and support staff.  We are the 
lucky ones.   

 

Year 6 students will be coming to visit us on Tuesday 4 
December and we are really looking forward to 

welcoming them and giving them a little taste of what 
they might expect when they join our College family in 

2019. 

 
NCEA external exams will finish tomorrow.  Interviews 

for Head Student candidates will be held next 
Wednesday and of course, we look forward to seeing 

you all at Prize Giving on Tuesday 11 December.   
 

E haere rƃ  

Lynlee Smith 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK  

Our deeds determine us, as much as we 
determine our deeds.  - George Eliot  

END OF YEAR  

Monday 10 Dec  Full Day 

 
Tuesday 11 Dec  Normal Start Time 8.50am 
     However, students who are not part 
     of the Prizegiving rehearsal will be  
     released early. 
     Buses will run at normal times. 

 
Wednesday 12 Dec  School is open for supervision 

     of students, but attendance is 
     not   compulsory. 

THANK YOU  

NCEA external assessments finish this week. 

 
We would like to thank all our students, parents, 

caregivers and other members of the public, who have 
cooperated in any way with ensuring our students have 

had a quiet place to complete their exams.  

TECHNOLOGY  

During Terms 3 and 4 Year 10 

Technology students have been 
designing and making bedside cabinets.  

 
Thomas Prendergast proudly displays 

his finished project.  

YEAR 9 SPORTS DAY  

Well done to all our Year 9 students who took part in a 

sports day in Gore on Tuesday.  They participated in 5-A-
Side Netball, 3x3 Basketball, Dodgeball, Volleyball and 

Rip-Tag, under the guidance 
of some specialised coaches. 

The Rip-Tag and Volleyball 

teams both ended up winners. 

SOUTHLAND FOOD BANK  

Next Monday, 03 December 2018, More FM is coming to 

Te Anau to collect a ñCan or Coinò for the Southland 
Food Bank.  Our students can support this by bringing a 

can or coin to the school office.  
 

If you bring a can or coin, you 

may wear MUFTI for the day!  
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 MƐORI SCHOLARSHIP 

Mƃori Education Trust 2019 Scholarship Round is Open 

   
The Mƃori Education Trust 2019 Scholarship Programme is now open and offers scholarships to Mƃori secondary and 

tertiary students who meet the respective scholarship criteria.  The 2019 Secondary Scholarship Programme is made 
up of the following scholarships:  

  

Year 9    ·   Tƛ Maru Mƃori Trust Secondary Boarding Scholarship 
·   Rose Hellaby Scholarship 

 Year 9 ï 13   ·  Sister Anne Henry Scholarship 
  ·  Edward Carlton Holmes Memorial Scholarship 

 Year 12 ï 13  ·  RJ Graham Scholarship 

 Year 13    ·   VW & LM Rosier Scholarship 

   

Applicants can apply on-line at our website www.maorieducation.org.nz.  While applicants are encouraged to apply 
on-line, applicants can download an application form and guidelines, or contact us and we will put copies in the post.  

 
If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact the office on 04 586 7971, text 027 262 8046, 

or email info@maorieducation.org.nz 

THE GREAT FIORDLAND WHIO RACE  

Newsletter  
Sponsored by: �)�L�R�U�G�O�D�Q�G�� 

�&�R�P�P�X�Q�L�W�\�� 
�3�K�D�U�P�D�F�\�� 

 

We Guarantee Friendly, Confidential,  
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